
The final Fall 2020 shuttle schedule is still being determined. It will be posted in August 

prior to the start of the semester. 

Current social distancing restrictions require us to modify our regular shuttle route for the 

Fall Semester in the following ways: 

• Reducing the number of passengers to 5-8 per bus 

• No standing passenger will be allowed 

• The service level may be affected 

All modification that are listed will be re-evaluated as social distancing and other changes 

occur. 

 

 


